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I was very interested to observe the Preliminary Meeting but unfortunately missed some of the
proceedings due to computer connection problems. As a result I do not feel confident in
participating during the Examination Stage and would hope that these sessions could be delayed
until face to face meetings are possible.
I was appalled by the attitude of the Applicant’s representative when he claimed that as the
project was so large the concerns of those affected were of minor consequence. My property
lies within 3 metres of that section of the B1122 which will be subject to extra HGV traffic during
the entire construction phase. This will lead to unacceptable levels of noise, vibration and other
environmental factors. It appears that EDF have little regard for the human rights of those of us
whose lives will be made a misery should the project go ahead.
 
Anthony Middleditch

 
 
 

 




